
 

Star of the Week SATs 

We are extremely proud of all of our 

Y6 children. They approached the 

SATs test with maturity and a 

determination to do their best.  

They all thoroughly enjoyed their ice 

cream treat on Thursday afternoon 

to celebrate the end of SATs. 

Well done, everybody! 

On Tuesday, we went on our 

Westbrook Walk. We enjoyed walking 

through the woods and we thought 

carefully about what we could see, 

hear, feel and smell. We looked at the 

different trees and tried to identify 

them by the shape of the leaves and 

by using our identification key. We 

collected lots of twigs, leaves, sticks and bark, which we used to create 

a picture with back at school. What a wonderful morning we had! 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘WISDOM’ 

RecD -      Grace  

RecP -      Toby  

RecV/T -   Sophie 

Y1L-          Nieve  

Y1K -        Rory  

Y1Mc-      Sophie 

Y2K -       Oliver       

Y2R -       Ajooni  

Y2B -       Florence               

Y3E -       Alex  

Y3H -      Charis  

Y3W -     Jorja  

Y4D –    Toby  

Y4L -      Maha 

Y4B -      Erin  

Y5C -      Ben  

Y5B-       Noah  

Y6H -      Olivia  

Y6C -      Ali  

 

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your child’s 

Parent Pay account in order for them to 

receive snack and/or a school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 17th May 2019 

School closes on Friday 24th 

May & we return on Monday 

10th June 2019. 

Miss Birchall’s Class 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

May 

20th - Y3 Sports Day 2pm. 

20th - Menai Parents Meeting 4.45pm 

21st - Y1 Sports Day 2pm. 

22nd - Y3 Reserve Sports Day 2pm. 

22nd - Eucharist Service for KS2 pupils. 

Friends/families are welcome to join us. 

22nd - Y1JK Walton Gardens and            

Grappenhall Heys Visit. 

22nd - Y1 Orchard Visit. 

23rd - Y4EL Class Assembly 9.00am. 

23rd - Y1 Reserve Sports Day 2pm. 

23rd - Cross Country Race @ Woolston CE 

(pick up 3.15pm). 

June 

10th - Reception, Orchard Visit. 

11th - Y6 Workshop and Leavers’ Service, 

Liverpool Cathedral 9.00am. 

11th-13th Father’s Day Sales. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Sports Days  

Monday was a lovely day for Reception’s 

Sports Day.  The children persevered and 

tried their best in all of their races. They 

showed determination and excellent 

sportsmanship and we were very proud of 

all of them.  

We are pleased to announce that our 

winning team was the BLUE team!  

On Wednesday, Y4 had a fabulous afternoon participating in our annual sports 

day. All the children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in a range of races 

including: sprint, obstacle course, beanbag on head, relay and racket and ball.  

Erin said, ‘It was really fun!  Even though we didn’t win everybody was cheering 

each other on and it was a great atmosphere.’  

Harry said, ‘ I liked sports day because everybody was cheering for me even 

though I was last’. 

We are pleased to announce 

that our winning team was the 

RED team. 

 Only a few spaces remaining, they will 

be allocated on a first come, first 

served basis. 

Confirmation 

Congratulations to those     

pupils who were confirmed by 

Bishop Bev on Sunday.  We 

wish the children every   

blessing as they continue 

their faith journey. 

Student Recognition 

A Y3 pupil competed in a 

taekwondo competition at 

the weekend against 

other children from 

across the north of the 

UK, this included 

Scotland and Wales.  He 

won 3 gold medals and 1 

bronze.   
 

This Y3 pupil has 

just won a 2nd and 

3rd place in a 

recent dance 

competition with 

Kandy Productions.  

As a dance team 

they were placed 9 

times in 1st, 2nd or 

3rd place.                                               

We are very proud of their successes.  

Before we finished for Easter holidays, a 

mallard built a nest in the planter outside 

Mrs Hogan’s classroom.  The Y3 teachers 

have been caring for her and her eggs, 

feeding her, and chasing away other ducks 

who have tried to attack her. 

We are delighted that last 

week, six ducklings 

hatched.  Mother and 

babies were fine, and 

within 24 hours, she 

marched them off to find 

water. 

The Ducks 
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